
Bocce General Meeting 

March 27, 2019 

President Ed Thomas called the meeting to order @ 3:30 pm with the Pledge of Allegiance followed by a 

moment of silence. 

Secretary Lori Miller read the minutes from the February meeting.  Moved and seconded to approve as 

read.  Motion carried. 

There was no Vice President’s report. 

Treasurer Pam Burnett read the current treasurer report.  She reported an error in the previous month’s 

report and corrected the mistake.  Moved and seconded to approve as read.  Motion carried. 

Deb Wilson thanked the volunteers who will be working with her on the playoff picnic.  She said if 

everyone worked together, they would all be able to watch the playoffs.  

We still need an Activity Director for next season.  The suggestion was made by Jim Amato that different 

people could take control of each activity instead of it always being one person’s responsibility. 

The teams in the Final Playoff are:  Lew Evans, Nate Foote, Danny Lubisco, and Donna Knapp. 

Nate Foote announced that next Bocce Season will begin on October 29, 2019 and continue through 

March 19, 2020.  The playoffs will begin on March 24, 2020. 

Pam Burnett agreed to manage Membership for next season but asked that someone step up to do it in 

the future.  Pam created an Activity Calendar which will be passed out next season. 

Pam also stated that since the Bocce Ball has not been well attended,  it was suggested that this affair 

be combined with the Tennis Ball.  It will be brought up to the Tennis club. 

Ron Davis stated that he will remind the referees of the fact that if a team member shoots out-of-turn,  

the ball is taken out of play and the opposing team receives 2 points. 

Carol Fensterer announced that Summer Bocce will begin later in May on Tuesdays at 9 am. 

Donna Carroll said that Bocce will do the food for Happy Hour in April.  Since it will be on Good Friday,  

the choices will be Lasagna with meat sauce or Veggie Lasagna.  It will include salad, bread and dessert 

for $5.00 per person. 

Election of Officers for 2019 – 2020                                                                                                            

President: Bob Heslop 

Vice President : Kathy Searl 

Treasurer: Pam Burnett 

Secretary: Lori Miller 

The next meeting will be April 24, 2019.There was no further business – the meeting was adjourned. 

Respectfully submitted…….. Lori Miller Secretary 


